< Liberty Utilities

Adam M. Hall

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0:603-216-3624

E: Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com

August 5, 2020
Via Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 20-053; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

In compliance with Commission Order No. 26,372 dated June 29, 2020, in Docket No. DE 20-053,
Liberty Utilities submitted compliance tariff pages on July 14, 2020. Excluded from that filing were
NHPUC No. 21 — Electric Delivery Page 123 and Page 125. Please find the excluded tariff pages enclosed.

NHPUC No. 21 — Electricity Delivery
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

First Revised Page 123
First Revised Page 125

The Company notes that the Energy Service rates included on Pages 123 and 125 for Rates EV
and D-11, respectively, are the same as the rates included for those rate classes on Page 127, which was
included in the Company’s July 14, 2020, submittal. The oversight of omitting Pages 123 and 125 from
that earlier submittal did not impact the rates entered into the billing system nor the rates charged to
customers. Rather, this submittal demonstrates that the Energy Service rates reported on Pages 123,
125, and 127 are properly aligned.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
Adam M. Hall
Enclosures
Cc: Service List

15 Buttrick Road, Londonderry, NH 03053



